




2019-20 ANNUAL REPORT for Carclew Inc 

To: 

The Hon Minister John Gardner MP 

Minister for Education 

Member of the House of Assembly

Dear Minister Gardner, 

This annual report will be presented to Parliament to meet the statutory reporting 
requirements of Associations Incorporations Act 1985. Classified as a corporate 
agency under the Public Sector Act 2009, Carclew is bound by certain sections of that 
Act and the requirements of Premier and Cabinet Circular PC013 Annual Reporting. 

This report is verified to be accurate for the purposes of annual reporting to the 
Parliament of South Australia. 

Submitted on behalf of the CARCLEW INC by: 

Patricia Helen Walton 

Chief Executive 

Signature 
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